RADIO
5000 Watts

IN THE RED ROCKS

March 17, 1975

Bill Nittler
603 We 1siG
McCook, NE. 69001

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This letter serves to verify that your reception
of my station on March 3, 1975, is accurate.

We are very pleased to have participated in this
test.

If you are ever in Sedona, be sure to drop by the
radio station.

Sincerely,

h,qué/wiﬁ ﬁﬂ;fbﬁéadé;zdé.

oseph P. Tabback
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